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Thursday 16th December 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,
This morning, we have, unfortunately, received a significant spike in the number of notifications of positive lateral flow tests amongst our school community. Please note, that at the time of writing this letter, these have not yet been confirmed by a PCR test.
[bookmark: _GoBack]With this information, together with the national picture, we have decided that, from tomorrow, Lodge Farm will be returning to class bubbles for the rest of the term.
I would like to reassure you that school will remain open for the rest of the term –please see finishing times below. If however, you have concerns about sending your children in, please take the opportunity to make the right decision for your family and circumstances at this time. We will fully understand and respect your decision.
As school is open, please note that if you choose to keep your children off, teachers will be unable to plan remote learning. 
Finishing times on Tuesday 21st December
	Reception
	1.00

	Year 1
	1.05

	Year 2
	1.10

	Year 3
	1.10

	Year 4
	1.15

	Year 5
	1.20

	Year 6
	1.25

	
	



Please look after yourselves and keep safe.
Regards
Helen Turner
HEADTEACHER
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